
 

 

 

Letter to The Sunday Times from RCN chief executive and general secretary Janet Davies 

and NMC chief executive and registrar Jackie Smith.  

The joint letter, published by the Sunday Times on the 30th July 2017, said they were 

“registering their concern” about an opinion article that appeared in the newspaper on 23rd 

July 2017. 

 

 

 


